
 

 

 

 

           Please be advised that the        

  Planning Board meeting for 

    

July 18, 2018 has been re-scheduled  

 

The next meeting will be held on  

August 15, 2018 @ 7:30 pm 

 

   For further information: 

Lkelleher@shrewsburyboro.com or    

732-741-4200 x 115 

     Thank you.. 

      Lorraine. 
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